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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

On Wednesday, May 21, 2025 at 7:00 pm in the Middle/High School Auditorium, we 

will be presenting our annual Spring Music Concert featuring the music ensembles 

of students in 6th through 12th grades. Our concert dress attire is white dress shirts 

or blouses and black pants or skirts and dress shoes. Our Technology Department 

will be filming the concert for anyone that is unable to attend. We will send the 

recorded video home to all parents, guardians, staff, and students via email. 

 

 

Please have your child report to the MS/HS at the following times: 

➢ Jazz Band - 6:15 pm 

➢ Middle School and High School Bands - 6:30 pm 

➢ Choir - 6:30 pm in Room 100 

 

It has been an absolute pleasure preparing our students for the upcoming concert. 

We are super extremely proud of all our students! We would also like to thank the 

HH Music Parents Association who have contributed so much to our students. We 

are looking forward to seeing you on May 21st! 

 

Sincerely, 

Joe Ascolese, Carron Moroney, and Angela Gallina 
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